PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE #2
The City of Harriman will hold a Public Meeting on January 25, 2024, at 10:00 a.m. at Harriman City Hall. The purpose of this meeting is to present information on the completion of the Water System Improvements Project funded under the Community Development Block Grant Program 2021 funding. Concerned citizens are encouraged to participate and comment on possible activities.

Persons with disabilities requiring special accommodations should contact City Hall at (865) 882-9414.  The City of Harriman is an Equal Opportunity Employer.  In accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, related statutes and regulations, as amended, the City of Harriman prohibits discrimination on the basis of race, color, religion, sex, or national origin, in the admissions or access to, or treatment or employment in its programs or activities.
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Roane County News
The above Notice is to be published as a 2 Column x 4 Inch Display Ad in the Legal Section of the Wednesday, January 10, 2024 edition of your newspaper.  An affidavit of publication and the invoice should be sent to the addresses below.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Jackie Smith at (615) 386-0222.

Thanks for your assistance.
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